
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
July 17, 2008 
        VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

EB-2007-0905 Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
 
Further to the letters sent on behalf of AMPCO and SEC, VECC would also 
greatly benefit from a brief extension of the filing deadline for intervenor 
argument to Monday July 20, 2008.  In particular, VECC supports AMPCO’s 
submission that additional time will help to facilitate the co-ordinating efforts of 
the intervenors. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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